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Upcoming Dates 

Jan  3 9:30am Community 

     Service  Sew  In  

  PTC Library, Floy Farr 

       Rm 

 

  12:00pm Board Meeting 

 

  1:30pm Monthly  

     Member Meeting

  

 23 7:00pm Night Meeting 

 

Feb  7 12:00pm Board Meeting 

 

  1:30pm Speaker– Bonnie 

  Langenfeld 

 

 8 9:30am—Class with 

  Bonnie Langenfeld 

 

 27 7:00pm Night Meeting 

  Lecture & Trunk Show 

 

 29 9:30am Class 

 

MESSAGE FROM OUR OUTGOING CO-PRESIDENT 

QUILTERS GUILD OF THE 

SOUTHERN CRESCENT 

IMPORTANT 

NOTE TO CONTRIBUTORS:  

January articles are 

due by January 10th 

via email to this email 

address: 

qgscquilters@gmail.com 

NOTE: If your article is not 

received by then the 

newsletter will be published 

without it. 

JUNE 2019  
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Silent Auction 2019 is a big undertak-

ing and Gayle Newland has pulled it 

off. She has also been at all of the 

meetings greeting you at the member-

ship table with her helpers, Claudia 

Singleton and Stephanie Hauke. You 

all did great. 

Thanks to Sarah Swab for keeping us 

organized by being secretary. Also, a 

big Thanks to MJ Johnson for handling 

the financial part of the guild. 

Now  huge thanks to my Co-President, 

Wanda Huderski. It is always great to 

have a co-worker that is always there 

when you need her. She keeps me or-

ganized a little bit too! She does a 

great professional newsletter and cre-

ated our great website! Thanks 

I must also thank all of the members 

for attending, sharing their creations 

and inspiring others. The inspiration 

from just show and tell is wonderful. 

Thanks for making our guild great. 

Evie Tomlinson 

Our guild always needs volunteers to 

keep things up and running. Without 

all of our volunteers, we could not 

have achieved as much as we have.  

One good example is Sue Schultz and 

Barbara Moyle with community ser-

vice. Would you have thought we 

could many so many baby quilts this 

year! 

Also, programs are a great incentive 

to attend meetings! Our guild rocks 

with our fun programs and guest 

speakers. Thanks to Candy Shively, 

Emma Ross, Mayra Diaz, Judy Day-

mont, and Kristin Slagle. 

Our raffle quilt makers and sellers 

keep the guild going. Thanks to 

Gretchen Caola, Leah Simpson, Jen-

nifer Woods, and Susan Peryam. I 

know our new 2020 raffle quilt will be 

a hit too. 

We have a great library due to the or-

ganizers, Jean Shealy and Susan Klink-

er. 

Patty Corsey knows first-hand how 

nice it is to receive cards. Thanks to 

her for sending special cards to mem-

bers. 

Monthly Mini is a fun drawing at both 

day and night meetsing. Thanks for 

organizing it, Tina Wilson. 

Our retreat leaders have been working 

all year to make your retreat enjoyable 

for all. Thanks to Sharon Pope, Laura 

Wheater, and Sue Tyron.  

Refreshments have been taken care of 

by Wilma Johnson (day), Judy Mahfood 

and Sue Tyron (night). So nice to have 

them help-out. 

mailto:qgscquilters@gmail.com
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BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

There was no board meeting in December. 

MESSAGE FROM OUR NEW CO-PRESIDENT 

Kristin Slagle 

Hello everyone! I wanted to take a minute to intro-

duce myself and share my quilting origin story with 

you. My name is Kristin Slagle and I will be co-

president with Wanda for 2020. I’m fairly new to 

QGSC, having joined in 2018.  

In my former life, I worked as a program assistant 

with the Georgia Master Gardener Volunteer office at 

the University of Georgia Griffin Campus. I loved my 

job but after 16 years there, I felt like it was really 

time to do something different. So, in 2015 I quit 

and started on a project to paint our house interior 

and all of the windows and doors. 

The project took months, and when I was done, I fig-

ured out I really didn’t need to go back to work 

again. Then I ordered a new sewing machine because 

I thought I would make a few new aprons and pil-

lows. I’d made a few quilts years ago but eventually 

gave it up as my time and space became less availa-

ble. Over the years I still dabbled at sewing, making 

Halloween costumes and crafty home décor things 

and I’d saved all that old fabric. Digging in those old 

tubs I found some pink and purple squares from a 

very long-ago quilt project.  “Hmmm, I should finish 

this (UFO)….” Then one thing led to another. As I was 

making more little quilts as gifts, I’d never even 

thought about joining a guild until I read an article 

about budget quilting. “How cool!” I thought.  I 

looked to see if there was a local guild to join. There 

was… and I did… I went to my first QGSC evening 

meeting and was completely hooked. 

I’m so happy to have found a sewing home among all of 
you. I look forward to getting to know more of you and 
hearing your quilt stories at meetings, workshops and sew
-ins. 

Regards, 

Kristin 

P.S. I’m proud to say I finally finished that pink and purple 
quilt just in time for this year’s UFO Harvest challenge.   

MONTHLY MINI 

Day: Tina Wilson 

Night: Jane Coleman 

Monthly Minis are due a month ahead to promote 

sales via email, Facebook, and our newsletter. 

To sign up for one of the openings email Tina or 

Jane. 

MONTH DAY NIGHT 

January  Kathy Dear 

February Sharon Jeffries Eileen Reid 

March Judy Daymont Sarah Swab 

April Kathy Schultz Kathy Schultz 

May Laura Bosma Laura Bosma 

June  Wanda Huderski 

July  Sue Klinker 

August  Judy Balek 

September   

October   

November Laura Wheater Laura Wheater 

2020 RAFFLE QUILT 

Susan Peryam and Jennifer Woods 

Our 2020 quilt was unveiled at our Christmas 

Party.  If you have suggestions for locations/

events at which we can possibly sell tickets let 

Susan or Jennifer know. 
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2020 DAY TIME PROGRAM PREVIEW 

Emma Ross, Candy Shively, Robbin Manter and Joann Gorrell 

 

We, the 2020 Daytime Program Committee, can hardly wait for next year!  Here is what we have planned for 

you.   

 

 We will begin the year with our Community Service Sew In at the PTC Library in January.  Our Communi-

ty Service is a big part of how we give back to our community.  Please plan to join us for a fun day of 

stitching and getting better acquainted, while benefiting others.   

 

 February brings us Bonnie Langenfeld with 'The Art of Realistic Fabric Art' at our meeting, and 

a Beardie Bobbin Work  workshop the next day.  We are looking forward to learning how to better use 

our bobbin to create magic!   SEE PAGE 5 FOR DETAILS! 

 

 In March we have a field trip planned to Carrollton to see, not one but two, quilt exhibits!  That should 

get our creative juices flowing!   

 

 Our April guest speaker is Wanda Hizer bringing us Quilt Designing with EQ, also known as Electric 

Quilt!  Being able to play with sizes and dimension of a quilt before you begin is so helpful to our de-

sign process.   

 

 On May Day we can enjoy a Hands-On Traveling Trunk Show from Studio Art Quilt Associates, Inc., also 

known as SAQA.  We will be able to hold and inspect the small art quilts.   

 

 In June our very own Evie Tomlinson, will share her Awesome Applique techniques, and she will be 

teaching an Awesome Applique Workshop!  

 

 July is the annual Challenge Quilt Contest.  Participation is fun, so join in!   

 

 August is our second Community Service Sew In at the PTC library.   

 

 September brings Lynn Rinehart sharing the Inside Story of Quilt Appraisal.    

 

 Andi Barney, comes in October with a trunk show and tells us about Quilts that Change Lives.   

 

 Our November guest speaker is Latifah Shakir, telling us about the Revealing Stories in her Art Quilts 

with a trunk show.  With a workshop using denim the following day called Unexpected Compositions.   

 

 December brings our combined Christmas Party and Silent Auction.  

 

As each meeting and workshop approaches we will share more details! 

COMMUNITY SERVICE/JANARY DAYTIME PROGRAM 

Robbin Manter 

Friday, January 3 Community Service Sew In 

9:30am to 1:00pm—PTC Library, Floy Farr Room 

Join us for a morning of community service sewing.  Bring your machine unless you plan to assist in a non-sewing task. 

Community Service day is January 3, 2020.  We are going to be making scrappy quilts for women.  We need 3 – 2” strips 
(wof) from 4 different fabrics. Any fabric that looks good in 2” strips.  It is not necessary to stop at 4 fabrics. A mixture of 
lights and darks, please. 

Remember our first community service goal is 25 cheerful twin quilts for girls/women on or before Feb 27, 2020.  Twin size 
is 63” x 87”. 
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PICTURES FROM OUR 2019 CHRSTMAS PARTY (JOINT DAY AND NIGHT) 
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2020 NIGHTTIME PROGRAM PREVIEW 

Evie Tomlinson,  MJ Johnson, Claudia Singleton and Wanda Huderski 

Thursday night meeting    -   Jan 23, 2020 7:00pm 

 

Fayette Presbyterian Church 

 

Come and be inspired by Candace Hassen 

https://quiltdesignsbycandace.com/ 

A trunk show by a local fiber artist 

 

 
 
 

Here is how Candace describes her program-- 

 

“My Trunk Show program is all about inspiration. I show about 20 

large quilts and share how I got the idea for each one. I discuss the 

strategies I used to stay organized throughout the project, explain the 

reasons behind my design decisions, and provide tools to help you 

keep your own projects moving from start to finish. The goal of this 

program is to help you see the world with fresh eyes, and to learn to 

find inspiration in so much more than just other quilts.” 

 

 

Fee is $25 to be paid at registration.  A materials 

list is available for you to bring your own supplies 

or Bonnie supplies a kit for $35 also to be paid at 

registration. 

Don’t miss this dynamic instructor. Contact 

Robbin Manter  

 

Friday, February 7 day meeting at 1:30 pm  

Holy Trinity Catholic Church 

Fabric Choices and Stitching Techniques.  

Bonnie Langenfeld, talented artist, skilled,  

creative, patient teacher.  

 

 

Saturday, February 8, 2020   

9:30am – 12:30pm  

PTC Library, Floy Farr Room 

Make and take a Bearded Collie 

while learning Bobbin Work 

that can be applied to other 

projects. 

 

 

BEARDIE IN THE BOBBIN 

2020 DAYTIME PROGRAM AND CLASS—FEBRUARY 

about:blank
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MEMBERSHIP 

Gayle Newland 

November was a busy month and we had 54 mem-
bers at the day meeting on November 1 and 1 
guest.  There were 47 members and 1 guest in attend-
ance at our night meeting on November 21st. Our new 
membership committee, Joy Brett and Tina Wilson  
officially take over in January.  

2020 Renewals began at the December meet-

ing— 

For your 2020 renewal you will simply review your info 
on a preprinted membership form and pay your $35 
dues (cash, check, credit card or PayPal).   

Thank you for a wonderful two years. 

SUNSHINE AND SHADOWS 

Patty Corsey 

If you are aware of any guild member need-

ing a card please contact Patty Corsey  

prcorsey@att.net; 770 617 1947.   

Thanks. 

 

2020 RAFFLE QUILT – A GROUP PROJECT 

Jennifer Woods and Susan Peryam 

 

Women’s Suffrage Centennial Anniversary Quilt, 1920 – 2020 

 

Jennifer Woods and Susan Peryam want to thank everyone that made blocks for the 2020 Raffle Quilt com-

memorating the centennial anniversary of women’s right to vote in the United States.   The nineteenth 

amendment extending full suffrage to women was ratified on August 26, 1920. Women working together 

for their rights wore white and the primary colors in their signage were cheddar and purple. In the 1960’s 

blood was shed when the fight for women of color to vote was won. 

 

In honor of the women that came before us and to honor women of today working together to make a dif-

ference, the quilt was unveiled at the December 12
th
 meeting. 

 

Contributions to the 49-block sampler were made by – 

 

 

 

Emma Ross 

Rosemary Griffin 

Jorie Stachura 

Laura Wheater 

Wanda Huderski 

Leah Simpson 

Evie Tomlinson 

Robbin Manter 

Patty Corsey 

Carol Kelly 

Jane Coleman 

  

Jean Shealy 

Jennifer Clay 

Kristin Slagle 

Eileen Reid 

Joann Gorrell 

Sarah Swab 

Ron Kelly 

Susan Klinker 

Claudia Singleton 

Sharon Jeffries 

Tina Wilson 

  

Diane Wildes 

MJ Johnson 

Sherri Hutson 

Rachel Cold 

Joan Willcocks 

Julia Smith 

Nylsa King 

Chris Gardner 

Sandra Biles 

Wilma Johnson 

  

Judy Daymont 

Judy Mahfood 

Ellen Lasseter 

Sue Tryon 

Gayle Newland 

Helen Hall 

Judy Daymont 

Judy Mahfood 

Sue Schultz 

Gloria Filippelli 

mailto:prcorsey@att.net
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OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: 

Quilters Guild of the Southern Crescent  

P.O. Box 142061, Fayetteville, GA 30214  

Co-Presidents:    

 Wanda Huderski and Kristin Slagle 

Daytime Meeting Facilitator: Joan Willcocks  

Secretary: Sarah Swab 

Treasurer:  Brandi Shockley 

Membership: Joy Brett, helper-Tina Wilson  

2021 Raffle Quilt Designer(s):   

     Sarah Swab, Jane Coleman, Phyllis Coppolino 

2020 Raffle Quilt Sales:   

 Jennifer Woods and Susan Peryam 

Challenge Quilt Day and Night Combined: 

 Laura Wheater and Sue Tryon 

Community Service:  Robbin Manter 

Facebook Administrators: 

 Candy Shively and Laura Bosma 

 

Facilities  

 Day:  Mayra Diaz 

 Night: Sylvia Bolton and Jorie Stachura  

Librarian: Jean Shealy & Susan Klinker    

Monthly Mini:   Day: Tina Wilson  

    Night: Jane Coleman 

Programs: 

Day 2020: Emma Ross, Candy Shively, Robbin    

 Manter and Joann Gorrell 

Night 2020: Evie Tomlinson, Wanda Huderski,     

MJ Johnson, Claudia Singleton 

Day 2021:  Robbin Manter and Joann Gorrell  

 

Night 2021:  Myla Chapman 

Newsletter:  Wanda Huderski and Judy Daymont 

Refreshments:  Day:  Wilma Johnson 

      Night: Open  

Retreat: Sharon Pope, Laura Wheater and Sue Tryon 

Show & Tell Ribbons: Gayle Newland  

Sunshine & Shadows:  Barbara Moyle 

Website: Wanda Huderski  

Silent Auction 2020 at the joint 

 December Meeting: Joann Gorrell 

 

 

QGSC 2020 OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

Day Meeting Location: 

Holy Trinity Catholic Church  

(subject to change) 

101 Walt Banks Road 

Peachtree City, Georgia 30269 

Meeting Day: 1st Friday of each month   

Board Meeting Time: 12 noon 

Meeting Time: 1:30pm  

Evening Meeting Location: 

Fayette Presbyterian Church 

791 Highway 92 

Fayetteville, Georgia 30214 

Meeting Day: 4th Thursday of each month unless 

otherwise announced. 

Meeting Time: 7:00pm 

Any changes to regular meeting locations are 

noted on the web page calendar, Facebook and 

reminder email. 
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QGSC – 8
TH

 ANNUAL RETREAT – THURS, APRIL 16 – SUN, APRIL 19, 2020 

Retreat Planning for 2020 & Registration is now underway!  Once again, our retreat will be held at Charlie 

Elliott Wildlife Center, in Mansfield, GA. 

Registration is due now through December for QGSC members & previous Retreaters, then we will 

open any available spots to non-members after the December 12th, 2019 evening meeting date.  

The Registration for 2020, will include all meals, starting with Lunch on Thursday, through lunch on Sunday 

(including all taxes & gratuity), to take advantage of our checkout time of 4PM for the Meeting Room on 

Sunday.  More sewing time!!! YAY!!!!   The fee will also include your lodging for 3 nights, including tax.  And 

Best of All, we will be set-up in the Main Conference Hall once again!   

We are going to entice you with a new concept for our 2020 Retreat and bring a Christmas theme to our OP-

TIONAL projects.  We have a Mystery Quilt project, our Annual Community Service project and back by popu-

lar demand, a mini-challenge.  For all who enjoy it, we will have a “Grab Bag” gift exchange (with a $30 val-

ue), and an Ornament Show & Tell, both also OPTIONAL.  Our BooBoo Piggy, Fat Qtr Basket & Gift Card draw-

ing will still be awarded on Sunday.   

We are now taking Registrations for 2020, with your $50.00 NON-REFUNDABLE DEPOSIT to hold your spot.  

The balance of $245.00 for the total 2020 fee will be due by Mar. 26th, 2020 (Evening QGSC meeting date), 

in order for a final guaranteed count to be turned in to CEWC as required.  After that date, any paid fees 

cannot be reimbursed.   

To assist us in planning for the 8
th
 Annual Retreat, would you like to see or PRESENT a particular demo or 

technique?  Tell us about it!  We would love to hear all your fresh ideas!  

 

- - - - - -8
th
 Annual QGSC Retreat Registration Information 4/16 – 4/19 **2020**- - - - - - - -  

 NAME:  ___________________________________________ 

 EMAIL: ___________________________________________  

 PHONE(S): ________________________________________    (Pd via PayPal  $________) 

 REQUESTED ROOMMATE: __________________________    ($50 deposit Pd__________) 

 HEALTH CONCERNS (ALLERGIES/MOBILITY ISSUES):          ($245 bal Pd_____________)  

 Would you like to see or PRESENT a particular demo or technique?  Tell us about it:  

_____________________________________________________________________________  

 * * * Information below to be provided at the Retreat * * *  

Emergency contact: ____________________________________  

____________________________________________________  

Only 4 months till Retreat 2020!!!  It’s never too early to start planning your projects!!!  

                                                                 Retreat Committee: Sharon Pope, Laura Wheater, Sue Tryon 


